
M/C Supervisors,   

 

My name is Barbara Walkley, I live in Laytonville CA and it seems to me that the Supervisors are trying to destroy 

Mendocino County.  This was a beautiful County when we moved here in 1971.  Sure there were some growers of 

Marijuana but not so many that they seem to be blatantly rubbing our faces in it, as they are doing now..  

 The scenic 101 corridor is being destroyed by Hoop Houses, where are they going to get the water for their plants? 

It is beyond my comprehension the things that have been passed into reality by the past and present Supervisors and 

the Mendocino County CEO.  The things that woman has done make me wonder why the "Powers that Be" don't fire 

her instead of keep letting her SINK MENDOCINO COUNTY. 

I feel so sorry for the citizens of Covelo.  The sheriff, obviously, has not been able to curtail the crimes there.  I feel like 

he should be able to call in the National Guard to help with that situation over there. 

What I want to see, is for the Supervisors and the CEO, who work for the citizens of Mendocino County, to work in the 

Best Interest for the Citizens of Mendocino County.  We should be able to decide what is in our Best Interest. 

This new Phase Three Ordinance Stinks.  Put it on the ballot and let us vote on it, I believe you will see overwhelming 

"NO" on that issue.  Which is probably why you don't want to let us vote on it. 

 

Seriously Aggravated, 

Barbara Walkley, Citizen of Mendocino County 

 


